Dear Parents,

I would like to introduce myself, my name is Angela Dyck and I am the First Grade Teacher at the Weatherford Campus. I love working with the younger children. They truly are a gift from God.

I am so excited to have your child in my classroom. Thank you for allowing me to teach your child, I feel very blessed for the opportunity. I have prayed that God would give me the knowledge and love for each child. This is going to be a great year!

If you have any questions or need to get a hold of me, please call me on my cell phone 580-330-3998 or email me at wfirstgrade.wocs.org. I look forward to what the year holds!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Dyck